
I-95 Ramp Rehab
(South of the Fort McHenry Tunnel)

Ongoing Work Results in Temporary Closure of Ramp from 
Southbound I-395 to Southbound I-95 in Baltimore City
Weather permitting, the Maryland Transportation Authority (MDTA) will temporarily close the ramp from 
southbound I-395 to southbound I-95 on Friday, November 4 at 10 PM, until Monday, November 7, at 5 AM. 
The detour will direct motorists to E McComas St. around to the McComas Street on-ramp to southbound I-95.

Toll Dollars At Work: This closure is part of the MDTA’s deck rehabilitation and joint modifications project on 
eight bridges located on I-95 in Baltimore City.

Sign up for email/ 
text alerts at  
https://bit.ly/2Dh9EZn 
or view real-time 
traffic camera images 
on MDTA roadways 
by visiting mdta.
maryland.gov.

For real-time updates 
on major incidents, 
follow us on Twitter at 
twitter.com/TheMDTA.  
Find us on Facebook 
at facebook.com/
TheMDTA.            

The MDTA thanks its customers for their patience and 

reminds them to Stay Alert So No One Gets Hurt!
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L E G E N D

Detour Route for Southbound I-395 leaving the city onto Southbound I-95
Vehicles take the Southbound I-395 off-ramp to Northbound I-95, exit onto McComas Street, then use the McComas Street 
on-ramp to Southbound I-95. This detour will not be in place when the McComas Street on-ramp to Southbound I-95 is closed. 
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